From: Jim McLaughlin

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Monday, November 6, 2017 6:01:41 AM

Jim McLaughlin
27 N. River Street
Holderness, NH 03245

November 6, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Northern Pass gives / does NOTHING for NH. We get no jobs - no electricity - NOTHING. We are merely
a destructive path for companies to destroy our demographics, property values, tourism that brings us
revenue.

Take the path down the Connecticut River on the Vermont side. This is a rotten deal Hillary and Obama
made years ago that was thrust down our throats. We had no say in this matter. This monstrosity with

go through over our dead bodies. STOP this insanity. Vermont is a socialist state - let them do this dirty
deed.

Sincerely,
Shelly McLaughlin
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